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June 28, 2019 
  
Tim Madhiuk, Acting CAO County of St. Paul  
tmahdiuk@county.stpaul.ab.ca 
 
Steve Upham, Reeve County of St. Paul 
supham@county.stpaul.ab.ca 
 
Dear Mr. Madhiuk and Mr. Upham, 
 
The Water North Coalition (WNC) has recently reached a milestone of 5 years as a group of 
northern Alberta communities and water and wastewater professionals working to advance 
solutions to water and wastewater challenges.  During that time, we have achieved many 
accomplishments.  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to share our most recent progress report that outlines 
the activities and accomplishments of the Coalition during the 2018/2019 fiscal year.  You can 
also find more information in our attached brochure and on our webpage: Water North 
Coalition 
 
We are aware that the County of St. Paul no longer has an appointed representative attending 
WNC meetings.  Your attendance and participation is important in advancing the work of the 
coalition to develop “made in the north” solutions to water and wastewater challenges in 
northern Alberta.  
 
We would like to invite you to attend our next meeting scheduled for July 25, 2019 in Kakut 
Lake, AB, hosted by Birch Hills County.  
 
If you wish to learn more about the Coalition supporting the water and wastewater needs of 
your region or to attend the next meeting, please contact Melonie Doucette, Senior Northern 
Development Officer with the Northern Alberta Development Council, 
melonie.doucette@gov.ab.ca or call 780-743-7147 (for toll-free, first dial 310-0000).  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Bob Marshall 
Chair, Water North Coalition 
Councillor, County of Grande Prairie No. 1 
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